Dear Year 3,

Next half term we will be learning all about light as part of our ‘Let it Shine’ project. So during your half term break
we would like you to get creative with light.

You could:
- Create shadow art
- Make a Kaleidoscope
- Do a shadow puppet show
- Experiment with tracing
- Explore how light is affected by different materials

or anything else that interests or excites you.

We will be celebrating your creativity by doing homework “speed dating” during our class assembly on Tuesday
25 February so please come ready to share. This could be simply talking about what you did, showing pictures, a
poster, a presentation — however you would like to show off your efforts.

We look forward to seeing where your imaginations take you.

The Year 3 team




